

June Newsletter

- Upcoming Events
- Member Updates
- News & Resources

UPCOMING EVENTS

Friends,

The Northwest Chapter has closed out its meeting schedule for this Chapter year and will resume Chapter professional development meetings again in Sept. 2021.

Thank you for the great collaboration and your participation in the Chapter!!



Save the Date - August 11, 2021
The EHS Professionals Summer Boat Cruise is on!!

See more Details and Sponsorship opportunities HERE.



Registration is Now Open for ASSP's 60th Conference and Expo!

Join ASSP in Austin, TX and Online September 13 - 15, 2021

Registration and Conference Information

MEMBER UPDATES

Voting Complete - Meet the new Northwest Chapter Board Members for 2021-2022

The Northwest Chapter Nominations & Elections Committee is pleased to announce the results of the 2021 Chapter Board elections.

Congratulations to our new Board members!!

Vice President - Alanna Lee, CSP



Secretary - Jennifer Carlson, CSP



Member At Large:

• Jaspreet (Jesse) Narr, MS, CHMM, PMP



• Carol Keyes, CSP



• Paul Gammelgaard, ASP



House Delegate:

• Jeffrey Jarvela, CSP, OHST



• Megan Rooney, CSP



See more about our newly elected members here!

If you would like to learn more about volunteer roles with the chapter, please contact Abby Ferri, Nominations & Elections Chair, abbyferri@gmail.com

ASSP Region V - Vice President Special Election voting open until June 24, 2021

Voting in the ASSP Region V Vice President special election has begun. All members in the Region V are invited to participate in this voting process. Voting opened June 4, 2021 and will continue through June 24, 2021.

The candidates' bio and platform statement are available at the Ballot Link. Please take a minute to cast your vote.

You can access the online ballot at the link below, view candidates' bio and platform statements but you will need your Election-Ballot Voter ID to complete your vote.

Ballot Link: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6352870/Region-V-Vice-President-Special-Election

If you have any questions, please contact <u>elections@assp.org</u>.

Thank you for your participation in this election.

Northwest Chapter Member Awarded 2021 ASSP Foundation Grant



Join us in congratulating Brad Kramer, the winner 2021 ASSP Foundation CPS Professional Development Grant.

Brad is the President of Provenio Consulting, Inc. and a member of the Northwest Chapter of ASSP. He plans to use the grant to prepare for the ASP certification test. You can reach Brad at brad@provenioconsulting.com or connect with him on LinkedIn.

Congratulations!

The Dan Hannan Sr., Memorial EHS Scholarship 2021

Thank you for supporting this years Dan Hannan Sr. EHS Memorial Scholarship. This years recipient is Mary Eickemeyer. Mary is currently enrolled in the East Carolina University Occupational Safety program, pursing an MS. She resides in Rochester, MN and is completing her degree on line. She is currently employed as a safety coordinator for a small non-profit organization.

Her application submission was well written and communicated her passion for safety. Please join me in congratulating Mary as this years recipient of the \$1,000 scholarship!

NEWS & RESOURCES



Risk assessment can be broken down into a four-step process. Step one is to **gather data** which allows you to develop an understanding of the hazards and risks that exist within your facility and how they affect worker safety. There are four key components of collecting and using information for your risk assessment.



LEARN MORE ABOUT RISK

Check out the latest News Release from Safety and Health Historical Society

https://safetyandhealthhistory.org/

ASSP Safety News You Need: Training and Tools

This week's link roundup includes news on OSHA training grants for nonprofit organizations;. tips for developing a return to the workplace strategy and more.







If you do not wish to receive these emails, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe from ASSP Northwest Chapter messages.